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To: Mary Henchy, Board Member

From: Karen Byrne, Executive Officer

Re: ABP-317446-23

Date: 29th October, 2024

As per your Board Direction dated 17th September, 2024 the following was issued.

A notice under section 132 of the Planning and Development Act, 2000 (as amended) issued
to John Spain Associates on behalf of the applicant Vantage Data Centres DUB11 Limited on
the 23'd September, 2024. Applicant responded within the statutory time period.

Applicant’s response has not been circulated at this stage.

File submitted for direction/decision.
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